August 12, 2014 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:31 p.m. by President Amber B. Welcome to new members
Gene and Sandy Miller and Steve and Carla Haydu.

Clark R gave the treasurer’s report. We currently have $3530.38 in the account.

Jeremy S. gave the activities report. Sept 13, 2014 will be a Mustang social at Swanson
Park in Bellevue. It will start at 5:30 p.m. Sinful Burger will cater the event. Prices are as
follows -1/3 1b hamburger with chips and drink $8.00, %2 Ib hamburger with chips and
drink $9.00. Reservations are required so the correct food can be brought to the location.
This social will be weather permitting.

For the October Cruise, Jeremy is asking for input and suggestions for routes, locations,
and times. Any input will be appreciated.

The Veterans Day Parade will have both sides of the street for the mustangs to park and
line-up this year. The parade is in November and is located in Bellevue. More
information will follow.

Ken F gave the Wounded Warrior Report-Please see the attached report. Our club
donated $1000 last year which Ken proposed we do again this year. Duane B. 2", Mark
H. 3" Passed by club.

Old Business- Ashland Car Show hosted by Brad and Shelli P. We had 20 cars from our
club that attended. Thanks to all for supporting this show and thanks to those who
volunteered to judge!

MCA National Show- Dennis T gave the report. Members from our club earned 5 Golds.
The show had approximately 411 registered cars. Tom Osborne signed Chuck’s Black-
shirt car.

New Business- Our club show is September 28, 2014. John B passed out registrations to
all members. Location for the show is at 156™ and Maple at the Hyvee parking lot. We
have 200 spaces available to use. We need volunteers to work at the show. Needed are 12
people for parking, greeters, classification and Peggy, Suzanne and Diane will be at the
registration table. The layout for the show will be the same. Encourage people to pre-
register as this will help greatly with parking. We are still accepting sponsorship at a cost
of $40 per class. Show will be held rain or shine. Discussion regarding renting port a pots
will be decided at the September meeting.

Columbus Car Show is August 16, 2014. A caravan will take place from 156™ Maple at
Hyvee’s parking lot. Be there at 8:00 a.m. with a departure set for 8:30 a.m. This is an All
Ford Show which will be held rain or shine. An email will be sent out to all members
with information regarding the show.



Diers Ford in Fremont is again hosting a Mustang Roundup/Poker Run with activities and
food. Prizes will include T-shirts and other items. If you complete the scavenger hunt
you have the opportunity to win prizes. Time is set for 10:00 a.m. with lunch at 12:00
p.m. Please pre-register for this event. An email will be sent out to all members with all
the information regarding this event.

September 13, 2014 Mike’s Classic Cars in Elkhorn will be having an Open House. They
will have a DJ and food. The public is welcome to come. This is a great opportunity to
meet the staff and to see cars that are currently in restoration, and to see Mike’s personal
collection. Time is 1:00 p.m. -10:00 p.m.

Notice has been given that a club member has a 2012 Shelby up for sale. If interested
contact Dennis T.

No other business. Meeting adjourned at 8:31 p.m.
Submitted by Secretary

Diane S.



